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Professional Learning Updates
● We celebrated Indigenous People’s Day with a day of professional learning focused 

on inclusivity yesterday!

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D_7JZDlJ-2A


Professional Learning Updates
Last week, I presented last week at the 
Association of Latino Administrators and 
Superintendents National Education Summit 
with a group of colleagues that were past 
members of the Association of American 
School Administrators Urban 
Superintendents Academy.  

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq0X-2FxHe0CnYEZL4FLnbJ4QCyCN8hg-2FtmhMm4uwKdsJEs9-sa_zxH3Z6kTfsUNxY1PGClSFnPXSQPxGZ7PKz2wlf3c6mMo-2BDdBKqI5QUzv8oVebjCT8uMOzxPe4B0AvXqybFd2UwWqv39d-2FCzG-2FLi7rDdMP2s-2BjFX-2B89SSQ3QSV5Xnf-2BZUKx9IdEtnMK4JzxiQKA9GuSI8cztysEzPD20XlLI50F1VKrttK5-2F3PmsiV-2BT9hqBzu2E8lAfLik2NudapULHWBA-3D-3D
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq7HF8caPjNNivFwORXtmgs3SW2KBB3RIOCNWo-2F6RHZv-2FqvEmr0KZqT21-2FqMCHhDfprR2UOkPm2Q-2FUcuNuHnq2tVqoHGo5AVGM8D4o0cAO1zyWV2uem8vHSoaiyMNjWBpfPdOfBtTRuViZI3IqeZhlHM-3D-dk8_zxH3Z6kTfsUNxY1PGClSFnPXSQPxGZ7PKz2wlf3c6mMo-2BDdBKqI5QUzv8oVebjCT8uMOzxPe4B0AvXqybFd2U9SYUArIHWcqrHQx0L6zxaN0vjPEBxQqAQhocuJqPU-2BtxgmwejbGM0d-2B95lRgMqMOyzSJCiz7VuAJHjk51QnuHd0B-2FRr-2BsQ7MhjaRBQ5z8tY4aRRuXxlZZAxjE-2FLDe8CcA-3D-3D
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq7HF8caPjNNivFwORXtmgs3SW2KBB3RIOCNWo-2F6RHZv-2FqvEmr0KZqT21-2FqMCHhDfprR2UOkPm2Q-2FUcuNuHnq2tVqoHGo5AVGM8D4o0cAO1zyWV2uem8vHSoaiyMNjWBpfPdOfBtTRuViZI3IqeZhlHM-3D-dk8_zxH3Z6kTfsUNxY1PGClSFnPXSQPxGZ7PKz2wlf3c6mMo-2BDdBKqI5QUzv8oVebjCT8uMOzxPe4B0AvXqybFd2U9SYUArIHWcqrHQx0L6zxaN0vjPEBxQqAQhocuJqPU-2BtxgmwejbGM0d-2B95lRgMqMOyzSJCiz7VuAJHjk51QnuHd0B-2FRr-2BsQ7MhjaRBQ5z8tY4aRRuXxlZZAxjE-2FLDe8CcA-3D-3D


Legislative Updates
● Survey sent to board members asking for input on 2025 

legislative platform
● Met today with the MASA Legislative Committee
● Board members submitted multiple proposals to MSBA
● Many our district priorities are aligned with other 

organizations throughout the state. Ensuring our voice 
is at the table continues to be important. 



Superintendent Goals for 2024-25
● Element 1.d. Information for Decision - Making

● Element 2.e. Asset Protection

● Element 6.b. School Improvement



Budget Reduction and Realignment
● Met with each of our labor partners
● Held follow-up meetings with their leaders
● Held part one of our Duluth Federation of Teachers 

Budget Quality Leadership Team
● Meeting with our principals by level
● Holding individual site budget meetings
● Planning student input opportunities
● Developing a web-based input opportunity 



Community Schools Grant Expansion
● MDE recently announced the awarding of 

grants totaling $14.75 million to 25 schools

● Denfeld High School, Lincoln Park Middle 
School and Myers-Wilkins Elementary 
School received a total of $1.8 million!



Questions


